
Hi Andrew, 

 

Ausgrid recommends the addition of the following to the SEARS under Utilities: 

 
In consultation with relevant agencies prepare a services and utilities impact assessment which:  

• assesses the capacity of existing services and utilities and identify any upgrades required to 
facilitate the development  

• assesses the impacts of the proposal on existing utility infrastructure and service provider 
assets and describe how any potential impacts would be managed. 
 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Nakhle 

Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission  Services | Technical Operations 

 

 

http://www.ausgrid.com.au/

